
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1:  Ophelia  Class 2  Harvey R     Class 3  Cal T    Class 4  Tilly H 

 
Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards:  Samuel R, Aaisla-M, Cal T, Andrew M, Oscar W, Amelia F, Penny J, Noah 
M, Harvey R, Megan L 
Writer of the Week:    Matilda W 

 

20th January 2023 

 NEEDWOOD 
Class 1:  Poppy K   Class 2   Finn Hu    Class 3  William Hu 
 

Badges:  
 

 
 

Headteacher awards:  Alice R, Noah P, Romilly T, May S, William C, Orla N, Olivia A, Mathew P, 
Ava A, Robin R, George S, Tilly A, Albert S, Lilly K 
 

Writer if the Week:  Abigail P 

Dear Parents 
 
I am sure you will have seen and heard about the impending industrial action that may be taking place 
in February and March. I would like to assure parents that this is a dispute between central              
government and trade unions, and we are committed to keeping our schools open.  Having met with 
staff and consulted with JTMAT, I can confirm that both of our schools will be open as normal on the 
potential days of industrial action.  I would like to thank our staff for their continuing commitment to 
Needwood and All Saints Schools, The Forest Family and to JTMAT. 
 
I hope that reassures our families and community. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Mr Baxter 
 

 ALL SAINTS 
 

CLASS 1   -  95% 
 

CLASS 2   -  100% 
 

 CLASS 3  -  99% 
 

CLASS 4  -  99% 

NEEDWOOD 

 
CLASS -  97% 

 
CLASS 2  -  96% 

 
CLASS 3  -  95% 

 

ATTENDANCE  

Poppy K   (Green Star) 

Sebastian B  (Red Star) 

  Evie R   (Gold Star) 

Ella G   (Bronze Star) 

  Xanthe C (Silver Star) Verity R (Bronze Star) 



 
 

 
     

DIARY 

 
GRAPES - IMPORTANT 
If your child brings grapes into school they must be cut in half to prevent a choking         
incident.   Thank you. 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

30&31 YEAR 5 BIKEABILITY 

31.1.23 YEAR 4 BIKEABILITY 

17.2.23 PANCAKE RACES 9.15 AM 

17.2.23 LAST DAY OF TERM 

  

27.1.23 YR 4 BIKEABILITY (REARRANGED) 

17.2.23 PANCAKE RACES (TIME TBC) 

17.2.23 LAST DAY OF TERM 

      ALL SAINTS         NEEDWOOD 

ONLINE SAFETY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

   
 

 
The next Drop In Session is on the 23rd January 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY 


